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Public Records Request from Woodland Park Special Road District

2 messages

Eve Costello <ecostello@klamathcounty.org> Tue, May 26, 2020 at 3:31 PM
To: "jccannon@centurytel.net” <jccannon@centurytel.net>
Cc: "woodlandparkrd@gmail.com" <woodlandparkrd@gmail.com>, Cole Chase <cchase@klamathcounty.org>

Dear Mr. and Mrs. Cannon,

| have received your letter and reviewed your concerns. It is true that 192.410 is no longer the correct statute to
reference when making a public records request; however, the Woodland Park Special Road District did refer you to the
new citation for the public records law.

| appreciate your frustration with the changes in legislation and with the necessary process obtaining information. |
understand you cannot locate what you are looking for on the website you were referred to by Woodland Park Special
Road District. However, they did indicate that if you provide them an email, they can provide you with digital files. |
would pursue that additional step at this point and ask that they do so provide you those digital files.

The Covid-19 public health issue has modified and slowed responses by public bodies. | would encourage you to
continue to communicate with them though as | am certain they will be more than happy to provide those records to you.
The $25.00 fee is reasonable if you are requesting a physical copy, which of course, they can mail to you at your address,
this form of delivery may take more time given the Covid-19 restrictions.

The email communication will allow them to ask clarifying questions regarding specifics of your requests as well to more
effectively deliver to you what you are seeking.

Anyway, | have cc'd Woodland Park Road District on this email and hope that you are able to obtain the records that you
are seeking. Oregon Public Records laws are very open and all agencies and districts in Klamath County work to toward
transparency.

Sincerely,

Eve Costello

Klamath County District Attorney



